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Edited/shortened versions of articles were not available for some selections; whole chapters or 

journal articles had to be assigned instead, resulting in some very lengthy assigned reading.  

During the semester, another downside became apparent, as some selected readings were not 
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to an assigned textbook, although to be honest, I may consider a “reader” if it has excellent 

selections and is not too expensive -- length of readings is really an issue for students and readers 

are edited for clarity and length.  

I have already planned to not assign a “reader” for my Gender in Society course for Spring 2021; 

there will be an inexpensive textbook assigned but supplemental readings and streaming films 

will be chosen from OER. Receiving the OER grant was an excellent opportunity to learn that it 

is possible to create your own reader by assembling OER. 

Acknowledgements: I want to thank Kelly Banyas, Joel Krisanda, and Sharon Finnerty for 

working with me on this course (and for being so patient with my requests!). I look forward to 

our continued partnership for this and other courses.  


